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Soldotna Bible Chapel 
300 West Marydale, Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Church Office (907) 262-4865 
Pastor John’s cell (907) 953-0616 

email - office@soldotnabiblechapel.com 
www.soldotnabiblechapel.com 

 
 

John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Kevin Spence - Pastor of Children's Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Director 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

Morning Worship                                      9:30 am 
 

 

 
 

Children’s Church                                            
 

 

2 & 3 years     Kaitlyn Jefferson / Scheduler    Room 114 
4 & 5 years          Becky Dwinnell / Jessica Perry 
                                           Anne Larson            Room 101 
Grades K & 1         Susan Lockwood                Room 112 
Grades 2 - 4   Melanie Hess / Leanne Cragg      
                             Zach & Kara Johnston          Room 204 
 

Sunday School                                          11:00 am 
 

 

 

 

Nursery        Andrew Jefferson, Supervisor       Room 103 
2 yrs             Patti Ireland / Cheryl Beeson       Room 104 
3 yrs             Chatham / Hall / Ringquist     Room 114                  
4 & 5’s  Kristi Dillingham / Joanne Jenkins   Room 111 
K              Joy McCaul / Janet Arneson            Room 109 
1st /2nd   Emma Millard / Amanda Walker     Room 113                  
3rd/4th           Deb Mackie / Ken Felchle     Room 107 
5/6 Boys    Mike Hopp / Robert Thompson     Room 105 
5/6 Girls     Mary Nunn / Kara Johnston         Room 106 
Jr. & Sr. High     Eric Arneson / Jason Bucho    
                                    Peter Hilbish      One-Eighty Room 

Adult Classes                               
 

 

 
 

Manifest          Erling & Kathy Hofseth      Rysdyk home 
Colossians             Jory Nunn / Marty Hall            Library                        
Survey in Basic Christianity     Joe Hillyer      Room 203 
Systematic Theology      Dean Denlinger     Upper Room 
Sermon Discussion          Mike Hassemer        Room 204 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Happening TODAY: 
 

 

 

Manifest (the young/single adult  
Sunday school class) begins again at  

the Rysdyk home at 11 AM.  
 

Pastoral Council of Elders meet @ 12 PM.   
Elders’ in Training Class follows @ 2:30 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SBC Annual MeetinG 

Next Sunday, Jan. 24th, @ 6 PM. Pick up 
an Annual Report at the Info Center.  

 
 
 

There’s a list of prospective elders on the 
bulletin board by the nursery who we hope 
to affirm at our Annual Meeting. Consider 
each name in view of the qualifications of  

1 Tim. 3. If  you have any concerns,  
please talk with Pastor John. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Let’s welcome the de Villiers to SBC!  
Sign-up on the table in the 

foyer for pantry & misc.  
necessities. Please put  

your donations in the boxes  
provided or leave them in the 

secretary office. Items are 
needed by Sunday, Jan. 31st. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Looking for approved 
teachers 

for the 2 & 3 yr. old Children's 
Church. We would like enough 

volunteers to serve on a  
rotating basis. If interested, 

contact  
the office @ 262-4865 

 

H 
1 or 2 more “TECH” adults NEEDED 

to help on Sunday mornings in the Sound 
Booth. Contact Matt McKinley if you’d like 

to serve in this ministry (953-6288).  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

JANUARY MISSION’S SPOTLIGHTS 
 
 
 
 
 

ABC Life Choices  
 
 
 

(aka ABC Pregnancy Care Center)  
is a Christ-centered organization that 
provides life affirming and hope 
inspiring, medical and family resource 
services and support to women, men, 
and their families. The Center provides 
pregnancy tests and limited OB 
ultrasounds, as well as testing and 
treatment of sexually transmitted 
infections. ABC also provides pregnancy 
and childbirth classes, along with 
parenting and life skills classes. Material 
resources (diapers, formula, maternity 
clothes, etc.) can be earned through 
Earn While You Learn. ABC provides 
much needed specialized support 
through PACE (Post Abortive Care and 
Education) and REST (Restoring 
Exploited and Sexually Traumatized).  
 
 
 
 
 

Josh & Heather Dunn along with 
daughters, Grace and Hattie, are 
serving with Biblical Ministries 
Worldwide in Zacatecas, Mexico. Their 
mission is to establish churches through 
evangelism, discipleship, and leadership 
training. A new addition to the Dunn 
family is Zach, who they adopted from 
Mexico. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Serving in the Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Morning Worship Melissa Krimmel / 
 Ramsey Vega 
Sunday School    Rhee Stables / 
 Shari BeDunnah 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Sunday, January 24, 2021 
 
 
 

Morning Worship  Janet Arneson / 
 Rachel Frederickson 
Sunday School    Jeanette Klodt / 
 Linda Fox 

 
 
 
 
 

To help in the nursery, please call  

Andrew Jefferson at 252-0358. 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, all of you, live in harmony  
with one another; be sympathetic,  

love as brothers, be compassionate and 
humble. Do not repay evil with evil or  
insult with insult, but with blessing,  

because of this you were called so that  
you may inherit a blessing. 

1 Peter 3:8 - 9 



 
 

Sermon Notes 

 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel . 

of Jesus Christ.  

THIS WEEK at the Chapel 
 
 
 

TUESDAY, January 19th 
 Stonecroft Bible Study - 1 PM 
 Pickle Ball - 6:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, January 20th 
 One-Eighty Youth - 6:30 PM 
 Awana - 6:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, January 21st 
  Ladies’ Bible Study - 1 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SATURDAY, January 23rd 
 Men’s Basketball - 7 AM 
 Ladies’ Bible Study - 9:30 AM 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY, January 24th 
 Morning Worship - 9:30 AM (Masks in 
      Upper Room & non-masked in Main  
      Sanctuary) 
 Live Online Facebook Service - 9:35 AM 
 Sunday School - 11 AM 
 Annual Meeting - 6 PM 
 One-Eighty Youth - 6:30 PM 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  
for you in worship and Bible study as well as 
many opportunities for ministry and service. 
If you are looking for a place to worship, and  

to find fellowship and encouragement,  
we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 
 

 
 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  

The January Sunday School offering  

is going to assist the Linegars with  

unexpected travel expenses  

required to maintain their visas. 


